
Heapey and Wheelton Parish Council 
  

Advise residents that due to the ongoing Corona 19 Pandemic 

Carols around the Tree 
  

At The War Memorial/Clock Tower, Wheelton 

 

  

 

 

  

Will still be taking place (subject to any additional 

Government restrictions but will be on a restricted 

basis).  

  

The Parish Council wish everybody a safe Christmas 

and healthy new year and ask that, to ensure everyone is 

as safe as possible, face masks are worn if you’re over 

the age of 12 or exempt (unless you are eating or 

drinking)  

  

Entrance to the Memorial Gardens will be restricted to 

performers but we cannot guarantee social distancing 

so please be mindful of others when attending to make 

everyone as comfortable as possible.  

  

The event may have to be cancelled at the last moment if 

guidelines require so please keep an eye on the Parish 

Council Website.  


